
 

 

 
FIRE ALARM TESTING 

 

Sage Electric will be on site  

to conduct their Monthly Fire Alarm Test on: 

 

Wednesday, September 12, 2018 

Between 9:00AM – 5:00PM 

 

 As part of the test, the building alarms may sound 

intermittently.  

 

We regret the inconvenience however, it is required under the  

Fire Code to ensure your continued safety. Sage Technicians do 

their best to conduct inspections in a quick and efficient manner 

so as not to disturb residents for long periods of time. 

 

It is the responsibility of residents to be alert and respond 

appropriately in the event of actual fire emergencies. 

 

If you have any questions please direct them to the  

Management office 905-839-1246. 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

Sept 5, 2018(via MAXTV) 

 


